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Orinda Starlight Village Players announces its 35th
season
The Orinda Starlight Village Players has announced the three plays to be performed during its 35th season
of performances in Orinda Community Park, which runs June 1 through Sept. 29. 
The season begins with Agatha Christie's "Spider's Web," directed by Suzan Lorraine with performances
beginning June 1. The second production will be Dave Freeman's "Kindly Keep It Covered," directed by
Malcolm Cowler, with performances beginning July 20, and the final production of the season will be P.G.
Wodehouse's "Good Morning, Bill," directed by Eddie Peabody, with performances beginning Aug. 31.
The local theater group is completely volunteer run and no one at the theatre is paid. Anyone who is
interested in any aspect of theater who would like to help is encouraged to contact the group at
www.orsvp.org or (925) 528-9225. 
- S. O'Doherty

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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